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We appreciate you choosing McLaren Oakland 

for your healthcare needs. You are important to 

us and we care about your healing journey. We 

are here to help in your time of need, so please 

let us know if there is anything else we can do 

for you. Thank you for allowing us to serve you.

 

Wishing you the best of health,

The Caregivers of McLaren Oakland


